
Hi everyone! 

My name is Hannah Jackson, and I am the new Beekman rec swim team coach!! With the 
summer started I wanted to introduce myself before we start our swim season! I just 
finished my senior year at Arlington High School and will be attending SUNY Oneonta this 
fall with a major in Elementary Education, along with being on the Track and Field team. 
This is my third summer working at the Beekman rec, and my second summer working as 
a Water Safety Instructor. I have personally grown up at the rec, and been on the Beekman 
Swim Team since I was six years old. I also swam for the high school swim team all four 
years, where I was captain my senior year. I am super excited to coach the team this year 
and meet you all! 

I’m looking forward to this season and a fun summer!! If you have not already registered 
you can do so here:  2019 Swim Team 

Sincerely, 

Hannah Jackson 

 

http://beekmanrec.com/info/activities/program_details.aspx?ProgramID=20220

